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National Volunteer Week:  During this week where the country recognizes its 
volunteers, I would like to publicly thank our dedicated volunteers at Alexander Galt.  
Without the tremendous contribution of their time, energy, and expertise, we would not 
be able to offer the range and quality of services that include, but are not limited to, 
athletics, fundraising, theatre, field trips, Governing Board, PPO, Central Parents 
Committee, SEAC, and health services such as vaccinations.  To our community and 
staff volunteers - on behalf of our students and Galt community, thank you! 
 
Concert:  The band students have done a wonderful job this year, learning to play a 
new musical instrument or improving upon musical skills acquired in previous years.  
The students would like to share their musical talent by inviting family, friends and the 
community to our end of year concert taking place in the AGRHS Auditorium on 
Thursday, May 14, 2025, commencing at 7:00 PM.  There is no entrance fee, but 
donations are graciously accepted and appreciated.  All donations support the music 
program. 
 
Last Day of Regular Classes:  Please remember that the last day of regular classes 
for all students in the Regular and ARP Pathways is June 10th.  Classes for Modified 
groups will run through June 19th.  WOTP classes extend to June 23rd. 
 
Final Exams & End of Year Offer of Service Cycle 1:  Parents of Cycle 1 students in 
both Regular or ARP pathways are asked to review the following information pertaining 
to the offer of service that extends from June 11th through June 20th, and to register 
their child via the link provided. 
  
Activities can include remediation, enrichment and reassessment, as well as science 
experiments, art, music, physical education and drama. 
  
The educational activities are by sign-up only and you may register for as many 
activities as you wish. Please follow this LINK to register. 
  
The regular bus service will be offered through June 20th during its regular morning and 
afternoon runs. Activities are separated into 2 blocks, the first from 9h00-12h00 and the 
second from 13h00 to 15h45. Please note that if you register your child for an 
activity, your child will need to stay at school for the entire day.  
  
Please fill out a registration form for each child, should you have multiple 
children in Cycle 1. 
  
The deadline to sign up is Wednesday May 9th, 2025.  
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Please find the Cycle 2 Final Exam and Prep Session Schedule.  
 
Please remember that students must be part of the classes and activities organized by 
the school in order to utilize buses or to be on campus between June 11 and 23 
inclusively. 
 
Resource for parents:  Sante Estrie has made a bank of resources available for 
parents.  You may access this bank via the following link:  SantéEstrie Parent 
Resources 
 
Student Drivers: All students who drive their own vehicle to school must arrive on time. 
Late arrivals without justification will be treated as such per the school Code of Conduct. 
Students who are chronically late may have their on campus driving privileges revoked. 
Further, campus posted speed limits and traffic signage must be respected at all times.  
 
Yearbooks:  The 2024-2025 Yearbook Committee has been working very hard on this 
year’s edition of the Alexander Galt Regional High School Yearbook! Yearbooks are 
$48.00 and can be purchased online via https://ybstore.friesens.com/763318 or by 
paying CASH and completing the physical order form with Danica Montgomery in 
O-201. There are limited quantities of the book available and they are sold on a first 
come first serve basis. No reservations. Books must be paid in full upon the order. 
Students can also use Student Fundraising to pay for the book. To use fundraised 
monies, please make arrangements in advance with Danica, 
montgomeryd@edu.etsb.qc.ca  
 
2025 Graduation & Prom Tickets  
 
Graduation Ticket Sales have opened and are available any recess in O-201 with 
Danica Mongomery. Tickets can be paid CASH or using school fundraising. Tickets are 
$25 each. If you plan to use school fundraising, it is important you speak with Danica, 
montgomeryd@edu.etsb.qc.ca, IN ADVANCE to the sale to make the necessary 
arrangements. 
 
Sales Period 1 (Monday, April 28  to Friday, May 9): Each student will be guaranteed 
the opportunity to buy a maximum of 3 Graduation Ceremony Tickets. These tickets will 
be reserved for purchasing during this sales period. 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g4Ixntav3TeKtxb3YomglZOelxFwmGRo/view?usp=sharing
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https://www.santeestrie.qc.ca/en/care-services/themes/famille-parent-enfant/resources-for-families/path-for-children-aged-12-to-17-years
https://ybstore.friesens.com/763318
mailto:montgomeryd@edu.etsb.qc.ca


AGRHS Parent Bulletin - May 2025 

Sales Period 2 (Monday, May 12  to Friday, May 16): All tickets left unpurchased are 
put back on sale on a first come, first serve basis. Students will only be able to purchase 
1 additional ticket during this period. 
 
Sales Period 3 (Tuesday, May 20 to Friday, May 23): All remaining tickets are put 
back on sale on a first come, first serve basis. Students will only be able to purchase a 
maximum of 2 additional tickets during this period. 
 
Sales Period 4 (Monday, May 26 to Grad Ceremony): OPEN SALE. If any tickets 
remain unsold, they will be sold on a first come, first serve basis to Graduates and Staff 
(no maximums). 
 
IMPORTANT: Graduates do not need to purchase a Graduation Ceremony Ticket for 
themselves. This is only for guests. 
 
Prom Ticket Sales are also OPEN NOW. If Graduates plan on attending the Prom 
Dance, they will have to purchase their tickets by Friday, June 6. Tickets are 25$ each, 
CASH ONLY. 
 
Grad Trip LaRonde:  This year’s Graduate Trip will be to Six Flags, LaRonde, in 
Montreal. The trip is open to all graduating students and will take place on the PED Day 
on Friday, June 6th. Please find a digital copy of the permission form here, to be 
printed and returned to Danica Montgomery in O-201 by May 7, 2025. Printed copies 
are available in O-201 if needed. Please note, there is a small fee of $10 to attend the 
trip. This must be paid cash when the permission form is returned OR students can use 
fundraising money. This needs to be arranged with Danica Montgomery in advance.  
LaRonde 2025 Grad Trip Permission Form   

📣 Upcoming Sports Concentration Credits – Government-Issued Grants: 

We’re excited to share that again this year, government-issued grants of up to $300.00 
will be applied to eligible student accounts over the coming weeks. 

Please note the following important details:​
 ✅ Grants will only be applied to those fees that have been paid. 

 ✅ Credits will be visible on the Mozaïk Parent Portal once applied. 

Reimbursement cheques will be issues to all departing students at the end of the year.  
Returning students will see the credit carried over and applied against fees due the 
upcoming school year. 
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Athletics 2025 - 2026:  Please be advised that while we were happy to cover athletics 
fees with available grants this school year, unfortunately we do not anticipate being in a 
similar situation for the upcoming school year.  Please anticipate a return to fees for 
students participating in the athletics program.  Please be reminded that the 
school-wide fundraising opportunities that contribute profit to the individual student 
account remain as a means of funding many diverse school fees, including athletics. 

Summer School:  Summer school and supplemental exams will again be available this 
summer.  Please be reminded of the requirement to adhere to promotion by subject at 
Cycle 2 that was explained in previous newsletters (students must pass the course in 
order to move up to the next level, placements are no longer permitted).  Students who 
are unsuccessful in a subject(s) during the regular school year are highly encouraged to 
take advantage of the summer opportunities.  More details about the courses offered, 
schedule, registration process and associated fees will be provided as soon as possible 
once received from our external service providers. 

 
Dates to Remember: 
May 14​ ​ Band concert 
May 16 ​ ​ 3rd Convertible Snow Day/PD Day - No Classes for Students 
May 19 ​ Holiday - School Closed 
June 4 TBC​ Athletic Awards 
June 6 ​ PD Day - No Classes for Students; Grad Trip to LaRonde (Sign up 

REQUIRED) 
June 10 ​ Last Day of Regular Classes 
June 20 ​ Graduation & Prom 
June 21 ​ ​ Piper Classic 
 
2024 - 2025 School Calendar Links: 
AGRHS 9 Day Cycle Calendar 2024 - 2025  Regular & Concentration Programs 
AGRHS 10 Day Cycle Calendar 2024 - 2025  WOTP & 15+ Programs 
 
 

Happy Mother’s Day 
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